
 

 

February 16, 2011 
 
 
 
 

The Honorable Carl Holmes, Chairperson 
House Committee on Energy and Utilities 
Statehouse, Room 174-W 
Topeka, Kansas  66612 
 
Dear Representative Carl Holmes: 
 
 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2267 by House Committee on Energy and Utilities 
 
 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2267 is 
respectfully submitted to your committee. 
 
 HB 2267 would require the Kansas Corporation Commission (KCC) to compile a report 
regarding electric supply and demand for all electric utilities in Kansas.  The report would 
include generation capacity needs, system peak capacity needs and renewable energy generation 
needs associated with the 2009 Kansas renewable energy standards.  The first report would be 
due on February 1, 2013 and every two years thereafter.  The KCC would submit the report to 
the House Committee on Energy and Utilities and the Senate Utilities Committee. 
 
 The Kansas Corporation Commission indicates that any costs resulting from HB 2267 
would be negligible. 
 
 
 
 Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 Steven J. Anderson, CPA, MBA 
 Director of the Budget 
 
 
 
 
 
cc: Tom Day, KCC 
 Shonda Smith, CURB  


